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CSPP worked in collaboration with CIE to monitor progress on the Strategic 

Plan and refine our list of comparator institutions. We worked with the 

Diversity Council to recommend a Campus Diversity Statement to the 

President. We hosted discussions with several cabinet members, including 

Sharon Blanton (VP for Information Technology), Curt Heuring (VP for 

Administration), Angela Lauer Chong (VP for Student Affairs), Jacqueline 

Taylor (VP and Provost) and Lloyd Ricketts (VP and Treasurer). CSPP 

reviewed fourteen proposals to advance the Strategic Plan in spring 2018 and 

recommended five to the President’s office for funding in Fiscal Year 2019. We 

collected testimony on proposed changes to the Program Approval and Program 

Closure policies and made final recommendations on these policies to Steering. 

We have tabled until Fall 2018 our work on a new policy for the creation of 

centers and institutes. CSPP will hold its annual retreat on May 23, 2018.  

 


